Nov 9, 2021

#.Ile re Letter of appreciation

Dear Mindset Software Technologies,

On behalf of Flywire and It's Risk and Security team we would like to thank you for bringing the
following vulnerability to our attention.

POC: Subdomain Takeover

We appreciate you taking the time and effort to inform us responsibly and ethically regarding
this security issue.

While we were not able to financially reward you for the Subdomain Takeover bug on Flywire
that you reported, we certainly recognize the fact that you were able to detect this particular
vulnerability accurately.

The ability to detect and report on security vulnerabilities is a valuable skill in the information
security industry.

| hope that you will accept this letter as a token of my appreciation for your efforts in detecting
this Subdomain Takeover vulnerability. We are all in this together as a security community and

your participation and expertise is commended.

Please feel free to use this letter of appreciation to promote your skills for future job
opportunities.

Sincerely,

Lara Sanz
Cybersecurity Manager

flywire



